Village of Crooksville

Workshop Minutes

April 26th, 2021

Mayor Mohler calls the meeting to order with the following members present; Mr. Rice, Mr.
Locke, Ms. Smith, Mr. Hampton, Mr. Allen, and Mr. Loomis. Tom Collins was also present.

First up council hears from Chief Rodney on his upcoming retirement in July.

Council discussed shipping containers again and some restrictions they would like to have on
them, including: color, sizing, placement, condition, quantity, etc. An Ordinance is in the
process of being made for them.

Next, a discussion was held on the BG Allocations Grant, to complete phase two of the park
lighting. There are four more poles and light sets to go up. The grant request is for $59,000.

Lastly, some new things for the park were discussed. Tom talked more about the disk golf going
up. The guy in charge of the design will be at the next workshop meeting to educate council
more on disk golf and the things he will be doing in the park to get it ready. All the electrical
work is now done at the park. Council decided on the pool opening on Memorial Day like usual,
which would be May 31%t. Still needing lifeguards and such, some have agreed to try and find
some to apply. Over the years most of the maple, pine, and flowering trees have died out or are
in the process of dying out. Council discusses starting a tree planting and replacement program.

Without any further discussion, the meeting is adjourned.
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